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From: Teegan Hinde 
Sent: 15 November 2021 07:38
To: Local Plan
Subject: Local Plan Objection

 
Hi 
 
My name is Teegan and I am 13 years old. I like living in Thelwall and enjoy going for walks in the 
green space around me. I am concerned that building in Thelwall will destroy the natural habitat of 
local wildlife and trees which are important for the sustainability of our planet. 
 
The traffic on the local roads by our house is busy and many cars travel above the speed limit. 
You can hear the M6 from our garden and already, the air quality in Warrington is poor. Adding 
more cars and a massive distribution centre at the motorway junction will only make the air that I 
breathe and the noise I can hear worse. 
 
My school in Lymm is oversubscribed and I worry that children in the area will not have access to 
a good school and education. We need good local services and I wonder how these will be 
delivered and if there will be enough if there are more houses? 
 
Teegan Hinde 

 
 

 
 

 
Sent from Teegan’s iphone 
 




